
Rebecca Bourque - Equipment Manager’s Report (2015-16) 

Nothing major to report for this past year.  

It seems as though we have finally figured out the timpani heads. Cross our fingers that 
they will last a long time! In order to keep them in pristine shape, I ask everyone please 
do not lean on or rest items on them. 

I would like to say a huge thank you to Jean-Guy for making our wonderful case for the 
wind chimes. He went above and beyond what we envisioned! 

We have purchased a few small items for the percussion gear. We bought two crotales 
to complete our set and a conducting stand for Terry. 

We had the truck rental for most concerts. A big thank you to all who help load and 
unload the truck both at the church and at the band hall. Your help is much 
appreciated. 
I would like to extend a thank you to Rhonda, Issac, and Steve B for lending their help 
and vehicles to make the Christmas concerts run smoothly. 

And finally thank you to the few regulars who help out a rehearsal. As we are supposed 
to be out by 9:45, your help makes us make that timeline. Many hands make light 
work. 


